
December 2022 

from the Chairman 
Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!! 

2022 has ended with a reunion of sorts.  Snowbird members 
have arrived back and enjoyed a day of baking cookies.  This 
has been a chapter tradition.  Goodie boxes are created and 
taken to FBO, Tower, and aviation businesses that serve our 
local aviation needs. They love it and we have fun doing it.

We welcome our 5 new members who joined us in 2022:  
Jensen Dix, Richele Floyd, Autumn Richarz, Alicia Cajamarca 
and Neige Stabler.

Our attendance at the Fall 2022 Section Meeting was 
interrupted by Hurricane Ian.  We now look forward to the 
Spring 2023 Section Meeting in St. Augustine April 28-30. 

Let's get together! Come join us at the next chapter meeting 
by ZOOM – Jan. 7 at 10 am. The winner of the 2022 chapter 
scholarship will be determined and 2023 events discussed. 

FL Heartland 99 of Note '22 - Kathy Howitt
Congratuations, Kathy, and thank you for all your   
contributions to the chapter this year and the 2022 Air Race  
Classic Start event in Lakeland in June 2022.
We congratulate Ramona Banks, winner of the SE Section 99 
of Note award.  She did so much to organize the 99s 
International Conference in Charlotte, South Carolina in 
July 2022. Well deserved!

Merchandise for Sale
See the website www.flheartland99s.com or 
ninety-nines.org/merchandise.htm or message Cathi Galati at 
sales.flheartland99s@gmail.com. There are so many items to pick from.
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Next Meeting: January 7, 2023 @ 10 am by ZOOM.....

Early Registration for the Spring 2023 SE Section Meeting in  St. 
Augustine is under way. Watch for more information by email.

Remembering the Witches' Fly-In at Sebring

The December Cookie Bake 
Thank you, Kathy Howitt, for hosting this event!

Chair: JoAnne Alcorn 
Vice Chair: Kathy Howitt 
Secretary: Vikki Greenleaf 
Treasurer: JoAnne Alcorn 

Membership: Vikki Greenleaf 
Scholarship: Lisa Watkins 
Newsletter: Janice Rearick 
Ways and Means - Cathy Galati 
NIFA, EAA, events - Bev Mautner 
Bylaws - Janice       Rearick 
Social Media (FB) - open 
Website - JoAnne Alcorn 
Aerospace Safety and Education - openI        

Inquiries: flheartland99s@gmail.com

Cathi Galati did a great setup for the 
Witches to sell her 99s and chapter 
merchandise. Proceeds go to the 
Scholarship Fund. She does this for 
the EAA Breakfasts, as well.
Thank you, Cathi!

The Calendar of Events, photos, and other news items are on our website FLHeartland99s.com. Send your news to JoAnne Alcorn for 
the website and to Janice Rearick for the newsletter. joannealcorn1@gmail.com (Jo) and janice.peak2peak@gmail.com (Janice).
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